
Newsletter Date 
8th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Dates for the diary 

Wednesday 20th October—Football Skills Day 

Friday 12th November—Children in need, non-uniform 

Week Beginning 29th November– Christmas craft day (each teacher will be in 

touch with the exact day that it will be) 

Wednesday 1st December– Whole School visit to the Pantomime 

Week Beginning 6th December—Christmas productions (dates to follow) 

Tuesday 7th December—Christingle Service at Church  

Friday 10th December– Non-Uniform Christmas Accessory day 

Week Beginning 13th December—Christmas Parties (dates to follow) 

We have planned all of these events so that they can go ahead in a COVID se-

cure way. I will share more details of how these will all work as we move 

through the term.  

Christmas Productions 

EYFS, Year 1 and 2, Year 3 and 4, Year 5 and 6 will all put on a Christmas pro-

duction. We will have a morning and an afternoon performance for each 

group. Each family will be able to have 2 tickets, this will give us a maximum of 

50 in the hall so we can socially distance. Tickets will be available in November 

from the class teachers. The performances will also be recorded and shared on 

SeeSaw and google classroom (permission slips will be collected).  

Christmas Parties 

EYFS, Year 1 and 2, Year 3 and 4, Year 5 and 6 will all have their own party. We 

will provide the food and entertainment , so all the children need is a set of 

party clothes to get changed into.  

Non-Uniform Christmas Accessory day 

Children to come into school in non-uniform but are welcome to wear a Christ-

mas accessory. This could be tinsel around their head– it does not have to be 

fancy and is not essential! Throughout the day the children will make their 

own Christmas accessories that they can wear that day and even during their 

Christmas Party.   

I hope you  have a lovely weekend,  

See you Monday, 

Mrs Bradford 

Football Skills day 

Wednesday 20th Octo-
ber is our football skills 

day. All children is 
school will be taking part 
in a football skills work-
shop and learning ses-

sion throughout the day.   

Please ensure that your 
child wears their PE kit 
that day and has a water 

bottle with them.  


